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FACULTY AND ALUMNI HONORED 

AT 2022 HALL OF FAME EVENT 
Approximately 250 PMA alumni and 
guests joined in the festivities to honor 
three former faculty members, eight 
alumni and two track champion teams as 
they were inducted into the PMAAA Hall 
of Fame. The event was held at the 
Immaculate Conception Center located in 
Douglaston, New York. As always, the 
food and drink were superb and the 
service was outstanding. Due to the 
previous pandemic restrictions, this was 
the first Hall of Fame Dinner since 2019.   

After the cocktail hour, the festivities were 
kicked off by PMAAA president Chick 
Pisani with his welcoming remarks, 
followed by the traditional singing of the 
National Anthem and the Power 
Memorial Academy Alma Mater, which 
was enthusiastically vocalized by all the 
attendees.  The Opening Prayer and 
Invocation was led by Bro. Lawrence P. 
Murphy, CFC. The induction of the faculty 
HOF candidates followed which included: 
Bro. Peter Costa, CFC, Mr. Anthony 
Costa and Mr. Edward “Jack” Kuhnert.  
One of the more touching moments of the 
evening was the acceptance speech 
given by Mr. Kuhnert’s wife, Lorretta 
Kuhnert, who expressed appreciation to 
the Association for honoring her late 
husband. She went on to say that Mr. 
Kuhnert was always proud to be 
associated with the Power Memorial 
family.   

Two championship track teams, which 
included the 1970-71 Varsity Cross 
Country Team and the 1970 Distance 
Medley Relay Team, were also 
inducted.  John Jakimetz – ‘70, a 
member of the 1970 Distance Medley 
Team represented both teams and 
accepted the award on their behalf. 

Following the dinner, the Hall of Fame 
inductions continued with the honoring 
of the alumni, including Luis Santos – 
’65, Major General George Alexander –  

 

Loretta Kuhnert accepts the PMAAA Hall of Fame Medal from PMAAA president, 
Chick Pisani, honoring her late Mr. Jack Kuhnert. 

Photo Courtesy of Jerry McGee -PMA ‘61 

Class of 1961 celebrating their 61st anniversary of their graduation!  
 (from l. to r.) Jim Collins, Rich Dineen John Huttner, Marshall Hunter, Ed O'Keefe, Art 
Hyde, Mike Lynch and Gerry McGee (seated) 

Photo Courtesy of Jerry McGee – PMA ‘61 
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FACULTY AND ALUMNI HONORED AT 2022 HALL OF FAME EVENT (cont. from Page 1) 

’70, Robert Reeg – ’70, Edwin Searcy – ’70, 
Japeth “Jap” Trimble – ’70, John Boyle – ’71, 
Gerard “Rod” Mullins – ’79, and Jesse Fong – 
’81.   

Many of the attendees enjoyed the evening by 
connecting with their classmates and friends and 
viewing   PMA memorabilia that was on display.  
Also, many alumni purchased Power 
merchandise which was on sale at the event.  

Proceeds from this event will go to the PMAAA 
Scholarship Fund to provide scholarships to 
worthy students. (Please go to page 10 to see 

additional photos.)  

 

PMA CLASS OF 62 

HERO REMEMBERED BY 

PMA ALUMNUS 
On the Memorial Day weekend, for the last 10 years, Norm Jardine, Class of 65, has 
paid his respects to his classmate, Roy Keonig.  Roy was killed in action in Vietnam 
in October of 1968. Norm served in the US Army from 1969 to 1971. He is active with 

his local American Legion Post. Annually, the American Legion arranges to place flags at an assigned section in the 
Long Island National Cemetery, they also visit the grave site of members buried in other cemeteries.   After performing 
his American Legion duties at the National Cemetery, he finds time to flag, say a prayer and render a hand salute to 
his classmate. 

He takes a picture of the flagged grave and shares it with his Power alums.  Power alums appreciate the energy Norm 
exhibits but wonders if there are other PMA classmates who deserve similar honor.   The class of ‘65 has around 40 
members who served in the military. Ed Kelly, class of ‘65, attended the US Military Academy at West Point and 
retired as an Army Brigadier General, is the ranking officer among Class of 65 grads.  He thought one PMA graduate 
clearly deserves recognition. 

Ed admired Patrick J Gallagher, class of 1962. Pat was captain of the track team while Ed was on the freshman track 
team.   Pat was clearly of an outstanding leader, as he was the President of the first 
Student Council, which was established for the 1961-1962 school year.  Ed followed 
this path, as later was a member of the Student Council.   

Pat earned a scholarship to Providence College. While there, he was active in several 
extra curricula activities, such as student government, track and The Carolan Club.  It 
was essentially a residential student club – they helped plan events and programs for 
students on campus but also participated in some of the residential/dorm governance.  
He was also active in the Met Club/Metropolitan Club I believe was one of the alumni 
clubs for NY. 

Upon graduating from Providence in 1966, he joined the Marines and was 
commissioned a 2nd lieutenant.   Stationed in Viet Nam, Pat endured the ultimate 
sacrifice.  Ed spoke to Norm about honoring Pat. They agreed the first step was finding 
more information.  Norm agreed to research on the Internet.  

All GIs killed in Vietnam are listed on the Wall in Washington DC and there is plenty of 
information available on the net.  He found Pat and sent the appropriate link to Ed.  Ed  

Patrick J. Gallagher – PMA ‘62 

Photo of Patrick Gallagher 
while on tour in Viet Nam 
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PMA CLASS OF 62 HERO REMEMBERED BY PMA ALUMNUS (Cont. from Page 2) 

indicated all this seemed correct, but that was not Pat’s picture and the internet says he was a corporal, while his Pat 
was an officer. 

Norm did more research and as unbelievable as it seems, there were two (2) 
Marine Patrick J Gallaghers, killed in Vietnam in September of 1967. The write up 
on Power alum Pat follows: 

Patrick arrived in Vietnam and was assigned to 1st Platoon, Echo Company, 2nd 
Battalion, 3rd Marine Regiment, 3rd Marine Division.  2nd Lt Gallagher was 
leading his platoon on route to reinforce the Marine base at Con Thien. He died of 
a gunshot wound to the right upper chest from enemy rifle fire, during a firefight 
near an NVA fortification, about 5 kilometers South of Con Thien (Hill 158) during 
Operation Fortress Sentry. Patrick was single and served his country for 9 months 
and 13 days.  

He was buried in Queens County at Calvary Cemetery, section 60, in a family plot 
with his grandparents.  

Ed, who lives in Connecticut, says how can we get there?  In his American Legion 
duties, Norm has flagged fellow American Legionnaire Martin McLoughlin in 

section 59 plot 60 grave 11, very close to Pat.  He found the grave very quickly where Pat was now joined by his 
parents.  He followed the same procedure rendered to American Legion members. 

Dropping to one knee, Norm planted an American flag.  Standing, he uncovered (removed his Army baseball cap) 
and said a silent prayer.  Covering, he braced to the position of attention and rendered a slow hand salute.  Completing 
his task, he took one step back, took a picture and withdrew from the scene.   

As a last step, he emailed Ed the picture, with the comment:  Mission completed. 

PMAAA PRESIDENT, CHICK 

PISANI, TO STEP DOWN 
SERVED ALUMNI ASSOCIATION FOR 20 YEARS 

After serving on the Power Memorial Academy Alumni Association Board of Directors 
for twenty years, Andrew “Chick” Pisani, has decided to step down from the Board of 
Directors.  

Chick, who graduated from PMA in 1970, was one of the founding members of PMAAA 
that was formed in 2003.  He served as vice president from 2003 to 2005 and he 
succeeded Art Kenney as president in 2005.  

Since assuming the presidency in 2005, the Association has made many major advances.  Several scholarships have 
been awarded to deserving inner-city young men as a result of the fund raising activities that was spearheaded by 
Chick.  In keeping with the objectives of the Association, Chick has kept the Power Memorial Academy name in the 
forefront by convincing the leaders of New York City to rename West 61st Street to Power Memorial Way.  In addition, 
he convinced Fordham University to allow the Association to erect a plaque on their building located on West 61st 
Street memorializing the school and its achievements.  Chick has been instrumental in making available jackets, tee-
shirts, hats and other merchandise with the Power Memorial name to the alumni.  The PMAAA Hall of Fame, honoring 
noteworthy alumni and faculty, was developed under Chick Pisani’s leadership. 

Of the many achievements that Chick has been responsible for, he is most proud of is having the school’s front gates 
restored and erected at West Park Cemetery, where the Irish Christian Brothers are interned.  According to Chick, it 
took two years from the time the gates became available to the dedication of the gates.  The erecting of the gates 
was a fitting tribute to the Brothers who taught at Power and were inspirational to countless alumni.  

Chick retired from the Union City Police Department in 2011 achieving the rank of Sergeant.  As a way of giving back 
to the community and to the Police Department, Chick teaches at the Police Academy.  He is also an avid clay shooter 
and he enjoys travelling around the clay shooting circuit with the NYPD Shotgun Team.  

Gallagher Family Gravesite in 
Calvary Cemetery in Queens, NY. 

Andrew “Chick” Pisani 
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JOIN US FOR THE ANNUAL 

MASS OF REMEMBRANCE 

AND THE ST. PATRICK’S 

DAY PARADE 
Two Power traditions, the Annual Mass of Remembrance and 
the St. Patrick’s Day Parade, have been scheduled.  The Mass 
of Remembrance will take place on March 11th at 10 AM.  This 
year, the Mass will return to St. Paul the Apostle Church 
located between 59th and 60th Streets on Ninth Avenue.  Bishop 
Gerald T. Walsh – PMA ‘59, will again be the main celebrant.  
Refreshments will be served after the Mass. 

The PMAAA will march in the annual St. Patrick’s Day Parade 
which is scheduled for March 17th.  There has been a change 
in the place of assembly from previous years.  PMA alumni 
will assemble at 1:30 PM on West 46th Street between Fifth 
and Sixth Avenues.  After the march up Fifth Avenue, the 
alumni and guests will celebrate at the Post Parade Party which 
will take place at Cathedral High School located on First 
Avenue and 56th Street.  The cost for admission is $75 per 
person. Check the PMAAA website for further updates. 

 ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT 
VICTOR LOPEZ ‘70 

AUTHORS NEW BOOK 
Victor Lopez, who graduated from PMA in 1970 authored a 
book entitled, El Barrio Remembered published by Page 
Publishing.  The book is a is a collection of true stories about 
the son of Puerto Rican migrants growing up during the 
second-generation decade (1962–1972) in New York City’s 
Spanish Harlem, He recounts a golden decade in the history 
of New York City and the lives of those teens growing up 

during these much simpler times in a neighborhood called “El Barrio”, which stretched from 
96th Street to 125th Street and Fifth Avenue to the East River. 

 According to Victor, “these stories depict true occurrences reflecting how teenagers dealt with the changes arising 
during these crucial times in our nation's history. A new world was arising and we had a front-row seat to political 
changes as well as racial and gender issues. As we traversed these issues of family, culture, and racism, we were 
bolstered by such things as music and art as well as religion and trying desperately to hold on to our traditional values. 
We clung to one another and our families as we made our way in an ever-changing landscape; and we progressed, 
we innovated, we adapted, and succeeded in becoming part of the mosaic that became New York City.” 

Victor has enjoyed a successful career in education. He has worked as teacher, director of the Harbor School for 
Performing Arts and principal of PS 96 in Manhattan. Victor is also a founding member of the educational consulting 
group, Educators for Student Success, where he empowered New York City principals to bring their very best to their 
classrooms and strive to improve school effectiveness for all school stakeholders.  

The book may be purchased online at the Apple iTunes Store, Amazon, Google Play, or Barnes and Noble. 
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PMAAA HONORED 

WITH THE BLESSED 

EDMUND RICE AWARD 
The Power Memorial Academy Alumni Association 
was honored with the Blessed Edmund Rice Award 
at the Annual All Hallows High School President’s 
Dinner.  The ceremony took place on October 27, 
2022 at the Larchmont Shore Club located in 
Larchmont, NY.  

The award was presented by All Hallows’ president 
Ron Schutte to the Association in appreciation for 
fostering the true spirit of Edmund Rice and in 
recognition of the Association’s outstanding contributions to establishing and promoting the tradition of excellence at 
All Hallows.  The award was accepted by a contingent of PMAAA Board members consisting of Sean Crowley, Norm 
Jardine, Steve Lazarus, Kevin McGeary and Brian McCann. 

Prior to award presentation, a video was shown to the gathering featuring PMAAA vice president, Carl Hall.  Carl, 
who was unable to attend the award ceremony due to a prior commitment, produced the video in conjunction with All 
Hallows Director of Director of Alumni 
Relations & Associate Director of 
Admissions, Bernie Ramirez.  Carl 
eloquently explained in the four minute 
video that the PMA Alumni Association 
was formed to preserve and honor the 
legacy of Power Memorial Academy by 
adhering to the tenets put forth by 
Blessed Edmund Rice. The Association 
works closely with All Hallows to raise 
money to provide scholarships to allow 
inner-city youth to attend All Hallows. 
Although the school no longer exists, 
the spirit of Power lives through All 
Hallows as “we are all branches from 
the same tree.”   

The full video may be viewed by clicking on the following: video 

Power   Channel Presents: 
Retired fighter pilot and author of several 

books, Ralph Wetterhahn – PMA ’59, 

discusses his career in the military with 

PMAAA YouTube Podcast Host, Steve 

Kallas. Watch as Ralph discusses his 

three tours in Viet Nam as both an Air 

Force pilot and Navy aviator.  After his 

retirement from the military, Ralph has 

become a real-life Indiana Jones, 

traveling the world in search of aircraft 

wrecks, our nation's missing-in-action, 

and the amazing stories these discoveries 

reveal.   See the entire interview on 

YouTube by clicking on the following link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zV

db9QieHMQ&t=88s 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tgCnp3otimc
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POWERFUL THOUGHTS 16 
by Dr. John R. Cleary, PMA ‘57 

In 1952 or 1953, my dad was contacted by Georgie Gallagher, a director of athletics for New York City.  He supervised 
an indoor recreational facility in the Chelsea area of Manhattan on 28th Street between 9th and 10th Avenues. They 
were longtime friends and on this occasion, Georgie asked my dad if Jim and I would like to be ball boys for the New 
York Knickerbockers.  Would we? What an absurd question! 

We would receive a buck a game for retrieving stray balls and tossing them back to the ref or toweling up the sweat 
on the court before foul shots.  At breaks, we could grab a hotdog, gratis.  What a thrill for these two teenage Knick 
fans! 

In 1956, Georgie asked me a question. I had turned 17 that November, so my answer to his query, sadly, had to be 
“No.” I was too old to play basketball for his Junior Knicks team. He asked my younger Crusader teammate Alby 
instead. 

All of this is back story for my junior year at PMA. Jim and I were on the Junior Varsity basketball team, the only year 
he played.  Jim aided greatly to our Manhattan CHSAA championship team that beat St. Ann’s JV at Cardinal Hayes 
High School that season.  Remember Lou Carnesecca their Varsity coach who went on to coach St. John’s and then 
the New York Nets of the former ABA? 

Power opened its brand new gymnasium in 1953. During the 1955-56 basketball season, the New York Knicks would 
use our gym for workouts when Madison Square Garden was unavailable.  One afternoon as I was headed to the 
gym for JV practice I saw this humongous hand “palm” the gym door and open it.  The hand was attached to the arm 
of Ray Felix, one of two “7-footers” who were on the Knicks.  Walter Dukes was the other. 

After their workout, Knicks players stayed to play with our team. Jim and I went two-on-two against Gene Shue and 
Dick Atha.  Shue went on to coach in the NBA for 22+ years after his tenure as a player.  We also scrimmaged with 
Dick McGuire. His brother Al coached Marquette University for years after he left the NBA. 

Yes, I am name-dropping and bragging. But when you live in New York, the Big Apple, you do rub elbows with the 
rich and famous.  In my case it was the Knicks and other pro athletes.  Sometimes I’ll tell you about Kevin Loughery 
(Cardinal Hayes, NBA player, coach), York Larese (St. Ann’s, player, coach New York Nets) and Al Ferrari (then St. 
Louis Hawks, NBA).  As well, there is the former San Francisco Warriors in the mid-1960s and, lest I forget, there’s 
Richie Guerin (former Knick and St. Louis Hawks’ coach). 

Note: Dr. Cleary has offered to author a series of articles reflecting on his experiences at PMA.  Alumni are encouraged to submit articles 
and  share their experiences at Power Memorial Academy.  Send your articles to: brian.mccann@powermemorialacademy.com 

HOF MEMBER, STEVE DONOHUE, JOINS 

THE PMAAA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
On October 19th, 2022, Steve Donohue – PMA ’70 became a member of the PMAAA Board of 
Directors. He was nominated by Board member Steven Lazarus and unanimously elected by the Board 
of Directors after receiving approval from the Nominating Committee. Steve, who was inducted into the 
PMAAA Hall of Fame in 2019, has a long history with Power.  

During his time at the school, Steve played basketball all four years. He was a member of the 1967-68 
JV City Championship team, the 1968-69 Varsity B team that won the NYC private school 
Championship and the 1969-70 Varsity team who went on to win the CHSAA City Championship and 
National Championship.  

After graduating from Power in 1970, Steve entered St. Francis College in Maine where he earned a 
bachelor’s degree in History in 1974. While at St. Francis college, Steve played on the Varsity 

basketball team all four years. As a three year starter and co-captain for two years, he helped the team win two league 
championships. His senior year, he was recognized as the “Senior Athlete of the Year,” team MVP and Naismith Conference 
“Scholar Athlete of the Year.” He then attended Long Island University earning a master’s degree in Guidance and 
Counseling in 1975. He later earned an advanced degree from LIU in School Administration and Leadership.  

As an educator and coach, Steve held multiple positions during his long and successful career. Steve taught grades six 
through eight at St. Francis Xavier School before taking a position at PMA in 1976. While at Power, Steve served as the 
Sophomore guidance counselor, taught History, Health, Physical Education, Psychology, Criminology and Biology. He  
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HOF MEMBER, STEVE DONOHUE, JOINS THE PMAAA BOARD OF DIRECTORS (Cont. from Page 6) 

coached basketball at the freshman, junior varsity and varsity levels. He also coached junior varsity baseball. As a basketball 
coach at Power, he took his teams to five league titles, four Bronx-Manhattan titles, one JV CHSAA City Championship, two varsity 
CHSAA finals and winning one Varsity CHSAA State Championship. He also enjoyed success as a baseball coach bringing his 
junior varsity team to the CHSAA finals. In 1984, he was chosen by the NY Daily News and the NY Post as the NYC private and 
parochial high school Coach of the Year. After PMA closed in 1984, Steve served as a school administrator on Long Island for 30 
years, at the William Floyd, Rocky Point and Shoreham-Wading River School districts. As a school administrator, he was 
recognized as “Citizen of the Year” by the Rocky Point community and the Long Island “Principal of the Year” by the Council of 
Administrators and Supervisors. Steve ended his career in education after a fifteen year tenure as Principal of Wading River School 
located in Wading River, New York.  

Steve has been married to Jean Donohue for forty three years. They have two daughters, Shannon and Kaitlin, and three 
grandchildren, Steve and Jean reside in Ocean View, Delaware and enjoy the winter months in Florida

The following Alumni have gone to their final dismissal:  

 Neil Sirignano – Faculty  Joseph Kurtz – PMA ‘61  

 John Andricosky – PMA ‘64  Joseph Maniaci – PMA ‘65 

 Robert E. Brady – PMA ‘64   Michael McDermott– PMA ‘55 

 William Cosgrove – PMA ‘56  Robert Mello – PMA ‘64 

 Philip Flynn – PMA ‘60  

+ May they rest in peace + 

PLEASE HELP US KEEP TRACK OF OUR ALUMNI! 
The Association requests your assistance in keeping track of our Alumni.  Should you know of any former students who have recently passed, 
please notify Kevin McGeary at: kevin.mcgeary@powermemorialacademy.com or Joseph DeFazio at: 
joseph.defazio@powermemorialacademy.com.  Kindly provide the name of the deceased alumnus and the class year.  All alumni who have passed 
will be acknowledged at the next Mass of Remembrance. 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER       FEBRUARY 2023 

Greetings Brother Panthers, 

 Now that the holiday season is over and we are well into the 2023 season, the Board is working toward the Mass 
of Remembrance and the St Patrick’s Day Parade. Hopefully, we will have a good turnout this year. In the meantime, I wish 
to acknowledge out newest Board member, Steve Donahue ’70. He comes from a family legacy who attended Power. Steve 
is not only an alumnus, but also a faculty member. He has a lot to offer and will be a tremendous asset to PMAAA. 

 At the last Board meeting, Kevin Bollbach has notified us he is stepping down from the position of Treasurer and 
from the board.  He will be traveling a lot and will no longer have the time to dedicate to the position he has served since 
the early creation of PMAAA. I wish Kevin good luck and safe travels in this adventurous period of life. 

 At this time, I wish to convey that it is also time for me to step down from the board and as President of PMAAA. 
This has not been an easy decision for me. I too, plan to travel much more, and was offered another position which will take 
up a significant amount of my time. It has never been my intention to stay in the position of President for as long as I did. I 
have served on the board since its inception in 2003 as one of the founding board members, and became the President 
sometime in 2005. My plan has always been to lay the foundation to our mission for the younger board members and to 
pass the baton to them so they can carry the Power name into the future.  

 When I was asked what the high point of my tenure was, I look back and can say there are a few. Obtaining and 
restoring the gates to the front doors of Power was a tremendous achievement in teamwork. They have since been erected 
at the entrance to the Christian Brothers cemetery in West Park N.Y. at the statue of the Blessed Mother. The other was 
the renaming of 61st Street to Power Memorial Way with the help of then Congressman Joe Crowley. I cannot take full credit 
for all the wonderful things we have achieved over the years. Credit lies within the board, that group of Power alumni who 
have stepped up to run a successful organization. My deepest admiration and respect goes out to all of the board members, 

past and present, who have contributed to the continued success of PMAAA. 

Pro Christo Rege, 

Andrew “Chick” Pisani 
President, PMAAA 

mailto:kevin.mcgeary@powermemorialacademy.com
mailto:joseph.defazio@powermemorialacademy.com
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DONATE TO THE PMAAA 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

The PMAAA Scholarship Fund benefits inner-city students seeking a Catholic education. Every year the PMAAA awards 
scholarships to deserving students at All Hallows High School. There are several methods that the alumni may utilize to 
contribute to the fund, including the following:  

 Send contribution by mail, by sending a check to the following address: 

Power Memorial Academy Alumni Association, Inc. 
Cherokee Station 
P.O. Box 20493 
New York, NY 10021-0068 

 An alum can click on the following link: Donate to PMAAA and donate utilizing PayPal from the PMAAA website. 

The following are other methods that an alum can help the Association’s Scholarship Fund.  

If you and/or family shop utilizing Amazon, an alumnus can shop utilizing an AmazonSmile account.  Amazon will donate 
0.5% of all eligible purchases that are made on Amazon. There is no cost to the customer, and you still enjoy the same 
price that you would receive on your current Amazon account. To set up an AmazonSmile account, simply follow the 
instructions below: 

1. Copy and bookmark the following link: 

 https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/dashboard/ref=smi_se_ssr_btnr1_setch?ie=UTF8&pldnNewSubDash=1 

2. On the registration page, there is a box/section to search for your charity. We are listed as Power Memorial 
Academy Alumni Association Inc. Once you make PMAAA your charity, you fill out some other minor info, then 
you are set. 

Lastly, Facebook has a program that allows FB users to raise funds for their 
favorite charity. FB users can sign on to the FB Birthday Fundraiser Program and 
select Power Memorial Academy Alumni Association as the charity to donate to.  
Facebook provides all the information you need to establish a fundraiser by 
clicking on the link below: 

https://www.facebook.com/fundraisers?birthday&source=search_shortcut  

POWER YEARBOOKS CAN NOW BE 

VIEWED ONLINE! 

ALUMNI NOW HAVE THE ABILITY TO VIEW ALL PUBLISHED POWER 

YEARBOOKS FROM 1937 TO  1984 BY CLICKING ON THE LINK 

BELOW: 

YEARBOOKS 

https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/pmaaa84?country.x=US&locale.x=en_US
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/dashboard/ref=smi_se_ssr_btnr1_setch?ie=UTF8&pldnNewSubDash=1
https://www.facebook.com/fundraisers?birthday&source=search_shortcut
https://bookcase.yearbookscanning.com/bookcase/fuvjy
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ALUMNI CAN UPDATE THEIR CONTACT INFORMATION BY CLICKING ON 

THE LINK BELOW AND COMPLETING THE ONLINE FORM. 

https://forms.gle/uHfDbdi76CgbYgSH8 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
The Association is always seeking volunteers for the 
following initiatives: 

 SCHOLARSHIP FUND RAISING PROJECT 
Volunteers are needed to work on ad hoc committees that may be 
formed for special purposes. The Board is currently seeking alumnus 
who can bring financial expertise to the recently formed fund-raising 
committee.  Anyone interested in joining this committee should contact 
PMAAA Board Member Carl Hall at: 
carl.hall@powermemorialacademy.com. 

 CLASS CAPTAIN INITIATIVE 
Class Captains are still needed for each graduating class. Class 
Captains play an important part in communicating with their 
classmates and getting the word out on various PMAAA events.  All 
Class Captain volunteers will be provided with contact information for 
their corresponding classmates.  Alumni who may be interested in 
volunteering to be a Class Captain, please contact Kevin McGeary at 
kevin.mcgeary@powermemorialacademy.com or Brian McCann at 
brian.mccann@powermemorialacademy.com 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

There are two open positions on the PMAAA Board of Directors. 
If you are interested in serving on the Board, submit your name 
and a brief bio to joseph.defazio@powermemorialacademy.com 
or brian.mccann@powermemorialacademy.com  

Submissions from the alumni for the newsletter are always 
welcome.  Please send any articles, pictures, memories of PMA, 
personal situations (including grandchildren, anniversaries, 
retirements etc.) to Brian McCann at 
brian.mccann@powermemorialacademy.com 

Please let fellow alumni who may not be aware of the Power 
Memorial Academy Alumni Association or don’t receive notices 
about association activities to register with the PMAAA by 
clicking on: https://forms.gle/uHfDbdi76CgbYgSH8 and provide 
their contact information so that they receive future 
announcements of PMAAA activities.   
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Richard Martin 

rick.martin@PowerMemorialAcademy.com 
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John Begley 

john.begley@PowerMemorialAcademy.com 

Archivest 

Kevin McGeary 
kevin.mcgeary@PowerMemorialAcademy.com 

PMAAA Website 

www.PowerMemorialAcademy.com 

PMAAA is a 501c3 tax exempt organization. 
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ALL PHOTOS COURTESY OF Gerry McGee – PMA ‘61 

View more photos of the HOF Dinner on 

Gerry’s Gallery on Smug Mug at: 

https://pmaaa.smugmug.com/Move/Hall-of-Fame-

Dinners/Hall-of-Fame-Dinner-2022/ 

https://pmaaa.smugmug.com/Move/Hall-of-Fame-Dinners/Hall-of-Fame-Dinner-2022/
https://pmaaa.smugmug.com/Move/Hall-of-Fame-Dinners/Hall-of-Fame-Dinner-2022/

